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The passage of this bill would further erode CHOICE in our candidates and elections. 

Elections should be both free and fair; they should allow any candidate who has gone 

through the registration process to run for office without any ranking. This bill would 

take the choice of the electorate away and favor those in power. In short, it would 

manipulate our choices of candidates and shut some candidates out of the process. 

The bill needs to go down in flames. 


